Faculty Senate
Report of the Part-time Faculty Committee for October 12, 2015

The Part-time Faculty Committee met at 3:30 PM on October 12, 2015, in room 254 at Ekstrom Library.

Discussion Items...

e The committee discussed ways to highlight PTF achievements. It was decided to solicit notable
achievements by PTF through the listserv. Since the last meeting, six Faculty Notable entries
have been emailed to Janet Cappiello at UofL Today for inclusion in the next Notables column in
November.

e The committee discussed an invitation from the League of Women Voters to participate in their
organizational study of local part-time faculty. Four senators were reluctant to participate. Two
have agreed to meet with League representatives if a convenient time can be found.

e The committee discussed the availability and accuracy of the purported PTF handbook. One of
the committee members agreed to examine the existing handbook/online guide and report back
at the November meeting.

Action items...

e |t was decided that Susan would meet with Laura McDaniels in HR to begin planning for the
spring PTF orientation, and Susan has since done so.

e |t was decided that the committee would gather information regarding activity perks available
to PTF, such as the SRC and other gyms, tennis center, natatorium, and golf club. The data will
be shared at the next meeting and sent to PTF via the listserv.

Respectfully submitted,

Susan Peacock
Chair



